
                                                                

 
 

        DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS 
MONDAY, JANUARY 22, 2018 

 

 
 
SECTIONAL SHIRTS:  Sectional shirts for the Girls' Basketball Program will be sold for $15 each 
during lunch periods once the shirts arrive (expected arrival – roughly January 25).  Interested 
students can place orders through Coach McNamara (D204) or Coach Huppenthal (E207). 
 
ACADEMIC LETTERWINNERS:  The Academic Letterwinner officers will be meeting after 
school Thursday in C217. 
 
JUNIOR CLASS CABINET:  There will be a Junior Class Cabinet general meeting Monday in C122, 
Any interested junior may attend.   
 
FRESHMEN CLASS CABINET:  There will be a meeting Wednesday after school in the Guidance 
office. 
 
CHEMISTRY CLUB:  The next meeting will be Feb. 6.  More details to follow.  See Mr. Harnish in 
C217 if you have any questions. 
 
GUIDANCE:  A representative from Calumet College of St. Joseph will be in the library after school 
Tuesday. 
 
COMMENCEMENT:  Tickets are now available to purchase Commencement tickets on the school 
store through February 28th.  If you are participating in the June 3rd ceremonies and only need the 2 
complimentary tickets, you must indicate that on the school store order form.  Each participating 
senior may order 2 complimentary tickets and purchase 2 additional tickets for $5 each plus service 
fee.  There is also a link if you are interested in additional tickets should they become available.  
Please use an email address that is checked often.  If you have any questions, please feel free to 
contact Mrs. Brumm in the main office. 
 
FRESHMEN CLASS CABINET:  Freshmen class cabinet will be selling LC pop sockets, drawstring 
bags, lanyards and blankets during lunch hours in town square or you can see Mrs. May or Mrs. 
Rodgers in guidance. 
 
TECH HELP DESK:  Student tech interns will be available Monday, Wednesday and Thursdays 
during periods 1 and 4 and Tuesdays and Fridays during PtE in J107 (library work room). 
 



TUTOR:  Tutoring is available in all subjects Wednesdays after school in C209. Tutoring is available 
during PTE in the library. Please email tutoring@lcscmail.com to sign up for PTE tutoring. No sign up 
is necessary for the Wednesday sessions. Tutoring is provided by members of the National Honor 
Society.  
 
 
 
 
Just a reminder to students that the Daily Announcements can also be found on the high 
school web site.   
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